
 

 

From: Tony Uy <   

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 12:42 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Justin Watter's Application for Minor Variance # A-2024-0252- 65 Torrance 

Woods, Plan M426, Lot 310, Ward 4 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

My name is Tony Uy, owner and resident of 69 Torrance Woods. Email address: 

 

 

Please be advised that I have no objection to my neighbour's Justin Watters application for minor 

variance. This does not affect me in any way, shape or form. The increase in the height of the fence 

Justin is applying for is relatively minor compared to what the by-law permits. 

 

You have my permission to post my correspondence on the agenda. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tony Uy 

 

 

 


